
        
  

 

          

 

The holidays will be upon us in no time.  The Recreation Council of Greater 
St. Louis is raising funds to assist with our costs to help individuals with 
disabilities access a variety of recreation programs throughout the year.   

During this season of giving, please check out our fundraiser with See's 
Candies.  These sweet items will be a sure hit with your friends, family, 
neighbors, your child's teachers, co-workers, etc., during the holiday season.  

Treat yourself and others to the yummiest candy on earth AND support 
our organization at the same time!  Ordering your items is easy!  Go to 
https://www.yumraising.com/secure/recreationcog_recreation_council2/SusFl
e7811/candy to help us reach our fundraising goals. Here's to achieving 
sweet success! 
 
The Recreation Council of Greater St. Louis is a not-for-profit organization.  
Since 1983, the Recreation Council of Greater St. Louis has provided 
individuals with developmental disabilities an opportunity to have fun, be 
active, socialize and enhance their quality of life.  Learn more about us at 
www.RecreationCouncil.org 
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